
Swimming   

Swimming for Years 5 & 6 starts on      

Tuesday 10th September; the  duration of 

swimming will be 10 weeks.  

Please provide your child with a towel and 

a healthy snack.   

*Bikinis are not suitable, please provide 

your child with a full bathing suit.* 

A reminder to parents to 

be considerate of             

residents when parking  

around the surrounding 

areas.  

Dinner Money 

We have now gone     

cashless, to set up a direct 

debit for your child’s lunch 

please visit the School Grid 

website.  

If you have any queries, 

Please do not hesitate to 

contact the School Office. 
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Afterschool Clubs 

Information about afterschool clubs is now 

on Facebook and our school website. 

Jewellery  

Jewellery should not be 

worn.  

Although,  

If your child had their 

ears pierced towards the 

end of the Summer      

Holidays, they are          

required to  cover them. 

HALL OF FAME  

 Certificate Golden Jumper 

REC Laurence Isla 

YEAR 1 Rosie Luca 

YEAR 2 Leigha  & Mia  Lorenzo 

YEAR 3 Eden Grace & Lily Eva 

YEAR 4 Ava Jayden 

YEAR 5 Mally & Eva Freddie 

YEAR 6 Henley  Jay  &  

Jamie 

Kendra 

Please provide your child 

with a P.E kit, this should 

be bought into school on 

Monday and taken home 

on a Friday.  

Please provide The 

School Office with 

new contact details 

if they have 

changed. Thank you.  

This Half Term our      

living and learning 

statement is… 

St Patrick’s children are  

respectful of others and 

our differences and they 

listen and discuss for    

deeper understanding.   


